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Dear Parents and Carers,  

YEAR ONE VISIT TO BOURNE CHURCHES 

As part of our Religious Education learning this term, Year One will be visiting Bourne Abbey Church 

and Bourne Baptist Church on the morning of Thursday 27th June. The purpose of the visit is to 

identify features of a church and make comparisons between them. 

 

As you will know our PTFA have organised the Summer Fayre on the afternoon of Thursday 27th June 

and the children have been invited to attend in non-uniform on this day. The Year One children should 

come to school in their normal school uniform ready for visiting the Churches in the morning and are 

welcome to bring their non-uniform clothing in a named bag should they wish to change into this upon 

their return.  

 

If the weather is forecast to be warm, children will need to have a suitable sun hat.  Please can we 

also ask that you apply a generous amount of sun cream before school.  However, given the current 

changeable weather, please do also ensure your child has a lightweight raincoat in school. 

 

We should be grateful if the children could bring to school a small rucksack as they will be taking 

with them their school water bottle, morning snack and raincoat.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Trafford & Mrs Evans 
Mrs Trafford & Mrs Evans 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi2yo7k___bAhXByRQKHX-JAncQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.bourneabbey.org.uk/&psig=AOvVaw1u-2zR6C_XN1MRxDo4-7_Z&ust=1530606524319507

